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C H E C K  O U T  O U R  

Dear Valued Guests,

Starting Thursday, 1st August 2024, we will be undergoing soft upgrades in our
guest rooms to enhance your future stays. We have taken every measure to

ensure these improvements are carried out seamlessly, with minimal disruption
to your experience. 

If you have any concerns or need further clarification, please feel free to
approach any member of our reception team or dial ‘0 from your room. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Warm regards, 
The Management


